From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

To: "Blevins, Bradley"

Subject: RE: PLU 78 Release

Date: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 9:00:00 AM
Bradley,

Your request to backfill at this site is approved. Federal sites will require BLM approval also. NMOCD
tracking number for this release event is: 2RP-2372. Date of release is 7/4/14.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210

0: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Blevins, Bradley [mailto:BBlevins@BassPet.Com]
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 9:29 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Blevins, Bradley

Subject: PLU 78 Release

Good Morning Mike,

Attached you will find the initial C-141, GPS map, Field Map and Lab data for the cleanup we have
going on at the PLU 78. Below is a description of our progress.

SP1-SP2- These sample points are located around the process equipment and had to be hand dug.
This area has been dug out to a depth of one foot. As seen in the lab data this area cleans up fairly
quickly.

SP3-SP5- These sample points were in the misted area. Area was sprayed with Micro Blaze and soil
was blended with ATV and disc rake and reseeded.

SP6-SP7 were located on the well pad. SP6 we meet hand auger refusal past four feet. Four foot
sample is 496 chlorides, we excavated one foot from this area. SP7 was excavated to a depth of two
feet. With your permission we would like to backfill the release area with clean material and submit
final closure documentation. If you have any questions please let me know.


mailto:BBlevins@BassPet.Com

Thanks,
Bradley Blevins



